
JUNE 23 MINUTES 
 

ENFIELD HERITAGE COMMISSION 
 
 

Minutes of May 24 meeting were approved. 
 
Meredith Smith reported on the EVA Historic Marker project. She will be working 
with the EVA Design Committee (and as a Design Committee member) to create 
a series of permanent markers, identifying important historic sites and buildings 
along Main Street.  Marjorie Carr and Mary Ann Haagan have identified several 
properties, which will be eligible for such markers. They are: Library/Town Offices 
Building, Lutheran (Universalist) Church, Ann Tarney’s House, Copeland Block, 
Enfield Advocate Building, Fogg’s Hardware (Sanford Building), the Shaker 
Granary site, and the Triangle Store Building. There will be six locations chosen 
for markers to begin the project and more added as funding allows. 
 
A discussion was held regarding the Enfield Center Town Hall and possible 
appropriate locations for the building. Nancy Scovner was asked to look into town 
owned lands as possible new sites for the building. 
 
Mary Ann Haagan reported on the Museum’s move to the Great Stone Dwelling.  
There will be exhibits on the first two floors and the shop will be located on the 
ground floor.  Guest rooms will remain on the third and fourth floors and the 
library will be located on the fifth floor.  Mary Ann reports that the move has gone 
smoothly, although there is still plenty of work to be done, should anyone have a 
few spare hours! 
 
Due to the length of the meeting, a discussion of the proposed design guidelines 
was postponed till the next meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Meredith Smith, Chair 

 
 
 


